

The Illinois Sheriffs' Association would like to pause, and recognize that in the month of May we celebrate Peace Officers Memorial Week with a variety of ceremonies.

We honor our fallen heroes, their surviving family members for their sacrifices and for placing the lives of others ahead of themselves!

Our Sheriffs, Deputies, and Correctional officers are mothers, fathers, sisters, brothers, sons and daughters - and **EVERY DAY** they face conditions that none of us envy!

With your help, we can continue to support Illinois Sheriffs and their communities.

BECOME AN HONORARY CITIZEN MEMBER TODAY:

Just go to ILSHERIFF.ORG and click on
the Membership tab to join!



